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On behalf of the Government of Alberta, it is my pleasure to send greetings to the 

Lifesaving Society - Alberta and Northwest Territories Branch as you mark National 

Drowning Prevention Week 2019. 

For more than 100 years, the Lifesaving Society has championed the cause of 

drowning prevention. The programs, products and services it provides help save lives 

and prevent injury. When we are empowered with knowledge and skills, we are free 

to lead active lives and safely enjoy the many recreation opportunities our country 

affords.  

Best wishes to the members of the Lifesaving Society - Alberta and Northwest 

Territories Branch as you take this opportunity to draw our attention to water safety 

and the need to address drowning prevention. Thank you for your dedication and 

good work, and for making all our lives safer. 
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